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Background to the Code of Conduct and sign up details
The concept of a voluntary code of conduct for PFI and PPP contracts to deal with concerns over inflexibility and poor value for money in operational projects has been around for some time.

While there are a number of problems with individual projects, the negative perception associated with PFI and PPP deals are generalised which means that even those generally working well are seen in a bad light. 
We have found that it is now widely accepted by both public and private sector parties that some form of code is necessary. We believe the Code will support an overall improvement in relationships and behaviours and the creation of a more effective working environment.

For this to happen it is necessary for parties to the contracts to adopt a reasonable position and to be able to expect the same from their partners. The intention has been to produce a balanced document which sets out requirements for both the supplier and customer sides. 

The document has been drafted over a period of time with the engagement and involvement of a number of organisations covering the spectrum of parties to a wide range of projects and with a clear understanding that sign up represents a commitment to the concepts expressed rather than an acknowledgement of past non-compliance. 

We are asking a number of trade bodies with whom we have engaged on the development of the Code to act as conduits to disseminate the document more widely.
A webpage on the HM Treasury site lists the parties who have signed up to the code which will be updated regularly.

The launch of the Code is not an end in itself, or a solution to all issues, but represents a positive step forward and an enabler both to support improvements in relationships and to allow specific issues to be dealt with effectively where they arise.

In order to sign up to the Code of Conduct please provide the following information by email to osp@hmtreasury.gsi.gov.uk with the subject “Sign-up to the Code”. This email should be sent by an employee who has been authorised to do so.

Organisation name (to be published): provide your organisation’s name as you would like it to be published
First point of contact for IUK on the Code (this will not be published): name, email, phone number, role 

Any questions can be sent to the same email address but with the subject line “Question on the Code”
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